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I City of Richmond Security Warning: This email was sent from an external source outside the City. Please do not click or open 
attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and the content is safe. 

City Clerk: 

I sent a letter of opposition to the original rezoning of this property citing traffic concerns. Apparently those concerns 
were not considered as Council passed the rezoning and now we are at the Development Permit phase. I imagine my 
concerns will continue to be ignored but once again I would like to restate and re-emphasize my concerns. 

I live at 6051 Azure and hospital personnel use our neighbourhood to park in preferring to park here for free than pay 
the parking fee in the hospital parking parkade. Visitors to the hospital also use the area for free parking as well. There 
is just no parking in the area at all and I cannot imagine the chaos that will occur when the City adds another potentially 
330 cars in the area trying to find parking. It is madness. I will, of course, speak through the ballot box but the damage 
has been done. I urge City Council to not pass this DP - stop the development at this stage. There is no parking and 
even if Council decided to implement resident parking only in our area (which I asked for years ago) adding a potential 
of 330 additional cars will not help. 

I urge City Council to not issue the DP. 

Best wishes, Susan 
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